
 
 
 
10 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT – CHANGES TO ESTABLISHMENT 

(AN496-2003) 
 
The Director of Planning and Transportation and Assistant Chief Executive (Management) have 
reviewed the staffing requirements of the Information and Research Team.  As a result of this review, 
a proportion of the duties and responsibilities of the Senior Planning Officer post that is currently 
vacant have been redistributed within the team.  However, there is a need to establish a Planning 
Officer post in order to carry out research and information duties. 
 
It is, therefore, proposed to delete one vacant post of Senior Planning Officer, grade PO7-PO10, 
£29,313 - £31,536, and establish one post of Planning Officer (Information and Research), grade AP1-
PO4, £14,211 - £27,015. 
 
This proposal will result in a saving of £8,270 in a full financial year. 
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